
From: Chris Butler  
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 11:55 AM 
To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 
Cc: Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca>; Rammeloo, Ashley <arammelo@London.ca> 
Subject: Civic Works Committee MTG - Mon - March 19 - River EA Phase 2 - PUBLIC Feedback  

 

CWC - Please post this for public feedback on the PHASE 2 - EA report on this administrative 
request . 
  

FEEDBACK From A Resident Closely Following The One River Master Plan Development  
  

For this Planning Team to suggest this is a " ONE River Plan " while excluding from  EA - Phase 2 
the underdeveloped river opportunities East of Wellington St - especially in the soon to be 
developed SOHO community in the former VIC Hospital property areas,  excludes a number of 
Londoners from sharing in any benefits associated with this plan.  WE are growing East of 
Wellington  - not at forks and Springbank. 
  

The CWC team at this time should not authorize 100 % of the allocation of the Spring Bank Dam 
$3.8 million legal settlement to this plan and budget  ( Per Planning RECO Appendix A ) as all 
Londoners paid for the failed dam and a portion of that legal settlement should be held in 
reserve for other - future river development plans not covered under the restricted scope of 
the Phase 2 - EA ( such as SOHO ) . 
  

THXS - Chris Butler - 863 Waterloo St - London  
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